
RMHC GWS
Learning Centre
Colouring Book



During Term 1 2023, Many of the children staying at Ronald
McDonald House Charities Greater Western Sydney (RMHC GWS)

demonstrated a keen interest in drawing pictures for
themselves and others. The Education Services Team wanted to
come up with a way for the children to come together to show
case their hard work.. And so the Learning Centre colouring

Book project was born. 
 

During Term 2 2023, Children of all ages staying at RMHC GWS
worked Tirelessly on creating a collection of drawings for our

colouring book. The project sparked curiosity, Imagination,
Creativity and even ignited new friendships. 

 
We hope you enjoy colouring our drawing pages as much as we

enjoyed creating them!



"Aboriginal"
Tilly, 8



"Wishing Well"
Liv, 10



"Circles"
Bentley, 7



"Hot Air Balloon"
Layla, 8



"Sunset"
Alahni, 10



"Stop by the shop"
Ivy, 9



"Wavy Patterns"
Eva, 5



"Hearts"
Tilly, 8



"Sunflower"
Layla, 8



"Magic Creature"
Judd, 4



"Basket"
Bella, 6



"Desert"
Liv, 10



"Strong"
Layla, 8



"Blue"
Tilly, 8



"Patterns"
Eva, 5



"Bottom of the ocean"
Ivy, 9



"Raspberry"
Bella, 6



"Mindful Page"
Hannah, 11



"Bunny"
Layla, 8



"Bird"
Tilly, 8



"Rainbow"
Lucas, 5



"Sunflower 2.0"
Mia, 10



"Cloudless"
Layla, 8



"Happy Creature"
Harper, 6





Thank you for
supporting us!

Special thanks to our artists Tilly,
Liv, Bentley, Alahni, Ivy, Eva, Layla,
Bella, Mia, Lucas, Hannah, Harper

and Judd.


